
Spectators
As we welcome parents back into the gym, we are looking at the

enhancements we have made to the structure of our classes and wish to
continue these enhancements as we strive to give your children the best

possible experience at Jana's Gymnastics.
 

Spectator seating is very limited. 
 

Kids have always been and always will be our priority. We use every bit of
space we can to give them the best class we can.

 
We understand that if you are not in a higher risk category as identified
by the CDC, or if you have been vaccinated, that the virus is a low risk to

you.  If you are in any of the higher risk categories, and you are not
vaccinated, please do not enter the gym.

 
 

Please consider using Spot TV to live stream class.
 

Spectator and Student
Protocols 

 
Masks are not required, but guests
and students are welcome to wear

them if desired.

Class Size and Time Between Classes
 

We reduced our class sizes to accommodate social distancing and have
really enjoyed being able to offer a premium class with a very small

student/teacher ratio. We have been enjoying the opportunity to give
more attention to each student.

 
We will continue to offer classes with a premium student/teacher ratio.

 
We will also continue to keep 15 minutes between classes so that one

class can exit the gym before the next class enters. This allows coaches
to finish marking student skills and prepare for the next class.

 
 

Please wait until a staff member waives
everyone in to enter the building.

(Approximately 5 minutes before class begins)

Enter through the Metal Door
 

We continually work to create policies that are safe and efficient. 
 

I have asked coaches to park near the building to create a space with
no moving vehicles to keep kids safe while they wait for parents to walk

up to get them. 
 

Please do not park up next to the building.
 

Adults can exit either door. Students with parents waiting outside will
be guided out the metal door to be picked up.

 


